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TARIFF NOTICE 
 
 
 
The Canada Customs and Revenue Agency (CCRA) has been notified that the 
printed package of the amendment T2003-2 will not be available until  
July 21, 2003.  In the meantime, there will be a printable copy available on the 
CCRA Internet site at the following address: 
 
http://www.ccra-adrc.gc.ca/customs/general/publications/customs_tariff-e.html 
 
The Customs Commercial System (CCS) will be updated on or around  
July 1, 2003.  For further information concerning the changes please contact 
Lynne Spirak at (613) 954-6877 or Norman Scharf at (613) 954-6904. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call Shelagh Heatlie, 
Acting Manager, Duty Deferral Unit, at (613) 954-6937. 
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